The Lebanon Township Historians present the history of

the Red Mill Race Preserve

In the autumn of 2017, the remnants of a mill along the Spruce Run on Red Mill Road were torn down to create the Red Mill Race Preserve. The land included four lots of just over 9 acres. It was turned over to the control of Lebanon Township and renamed The Red Mill Race Preserve. The name signifies the yet existing mill race, millstones and the memories of the old mill that stood there for over 100 years. Join the Dempsey family as they recount stories of the mill, the old house and the beautiful spot along the Spruce Run which they called home for so many years.

Sunday, July 21st 3PM-5PM Lebanon Township Memorial Park

Questions? Please email historians@lebtwp.net